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Amnesty International report on the detention without trial of Palestinians by Israel 
 
On Wednesday 06 June 2012, Amnesty International is releasing a new report on the detention 
without trial of Palestinians by Israel Starved of justice: Palestinians detained without trial by 
Israel. 
 
The report examines the practice of administrative detention and highlights patterns of human 
rights violations associated with this measure, and makes recommendations to both the Israeli 
authorities and the international community. 
 
The report is based on information collected from detainees, their families, and their lawyers 
through interviews by telephone and in the field, as well as Israeli and Palestinian human rights 
organizations and correspondence with the Israeli authorities.  
 
When: The report will be released at 0001hrs BST on 06 June 2012. 
 
Spokespeople:  
Ann Harrison, Deputy Director, Middle East and North Africa Programme is available from 
London in English.  
Saleh Hijazi, researcher on Israel and Occupied Palestinian Territories is available from London 
in English and Arabic. 
Deborah Hyams, researcher on Israel and Occupied Palestinian Territories is available from 
London in English.   
 
Contact:  For more information please contact Shukri Shewayish in the Amnesty International 
Press Office +44 (0) 20 7413 5566 or email press@amnesty.org  
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